
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes that will be taking place for Y5F and Y2 for the next 2 weeks. 
 
Miss Fancy is completing her Teach First Graduate training programme this year and she will be teaching Y2 
over the next 2 weeks to gain KS1 experience.  Miss Lea will therefore be teaching Y5F.   
 
Both teachers are really looking forward to working in a different Key Stage and I know this will be a positive 
experience for the children.  Mrs Sammons will continue to support Y5F and Mrs Davies will be supporting 
Y2 as usual. 
 
The changes will begin on Tuesday 25th February and end on Friday 6th March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amanda Aze 
Headteacher  
 


